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Aug 6, 2009 
Minutes 

We had 20 in attendance at our meeting.  Two of the 20 were new members who joined our 
club at the meeting.  Welcome new members: Brenda Young and James Sowards!   We look 
forward to seeing you all at our next meeting. 

Herb Parsons, our Treasurer, reported we have $989.04 in our account.  We spent $190 on 
the projected image software for a year subscription. 

Committee updates were given: 

• Mark Hamilton, Chair of Membership and Publicity, was not in attendance tonight.  Joe 
Browning was the winner of the Scott Kelby Photo Walk in Huntington.  Good luck to 
Joe for the grand prize to be announced next weekend. 

• Fred Huff, Chair of Exhibition and Contest, was also not in attendance tonight.  Updates 
to the exhibition and contest will be sent out via email by Fred later in the week. 

• Rick Jackson, Chair of Program and Activities.  There will be a Canaan Valley photo 
contest.  Images must be taken in the Valley.  There is a fee of $5.00 per print to enter.  
Contact Rick for more details. 

All the Committee Chairs would like to have help on their committees.  Contact Mark, Fred or 
Rick if you are interested. 

Mike Adkins reported on the Hot Dog Festival.  He had a set up to take pet portraits.  $70 went 
to the Club. 

Mike Adkins also reported on the Upstairs Gallery.  Possible photo contest was talked about 
with 3-4 entries per person. 



Our next meeting is Aug 20.  The final test run of projected images will be conducted.  The 
Photo Challenge will also be presented.  Thanks to Joe Browning for the image being used in 
the Challenge. 

Congratulations to Rick Jackson for making Master in the Color category with his wins below. 

Congratulations to Mike Adkins for making Advanced in the Enhanced Photographic Art 
category with his wins below. 

The OPEN competition was held and the winners are: 

Advanced Black and White 
1st place –Rick Jackson–"Fayette Co Steam" 

2nd place – Kathy Smith– “Model #1” 
3rd place – Rick Jackson –"Little Boy" 

 
Advanced Color 

1st place – Rick Jackson – "New River in Autumn" 
2nd place – Joe Browning– “Maine Sunrise” 

3rd place – Rick Jackson– “Upper Falls in March” 
 

Advanced Enhanced Photographic Art 
1st place – Joe Browning– “Arcadia Sunset” 

2nd place – Joe Browning– “Keith Albee” 
3rd place – n/a– 

 
Tyro Black and White 

1st place – Tyson Smith– “Homestead” 
2nd place – Joe Browning– “Jumping” 

3rd place – Joe Browning– “Clock” 
 

Tyro Color 
1st place – Tyson Smith– “Oxbow” 

2nd place – Tim Hardesty– “Memorial Fountain” 
3rd place – Mike Rosenburg– “Dining Elfresco” 

 
Tyro Enhanced Photographic Art 

1st place – Dennis Adkins– “Loft Dream” 
2nd place – Mike Adkins– “Artist Studio” 

3rd place – Mike Adkins– “Storm Over NY” 
 

BEST of SHOW 
Tyson Smith – “Oxbow” 

 
 
Submitted by: Kathy Smith 
Secretary 



 
Thanks to Connie Jackson for taking the notes during the meeting 

****Don’t forget to keep your winning images from each month handy for the Year End Competition.  Please refer 
to #12-13-14 of the Rules of Competition for more details.   


